
         The Del City North  
Neighborhood Watch  

    Community Bulletin No. 20 

Announcing Del City’s Clean Sweep Initiative  
Residents, Del City is kicking off the Clean Sweep Initiative just in time to tackle that spring 

cleaning!  Bulk Pickup Times will be determined by your city ward. Check the schedule below to 

find your pickup week.  

Clean Sweep Initiative Starts next week, April 7 with Ward 1 being the first ward covered. 

Items will need to be at the curb by 6AM on the Monday of your pickup week. You may set out 

your items no more than 3 days prior to the start date, Fri, Sat, and Sun.  Sanitation will make 

ONLY ONE pass on your street and may not pick up items placed after 6AM Monday!!  

Unsure of your ward number or pickup week? Call 405.671.2873 

Guidelines & details: https://cityofdelcity.gov/.../public-works/bulk-trash/ 

 

https://cityofdelcity.gov/departments/all-departments/public-works/bulk-trash/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3e1kipvmgzNaBIgnXrxEqjR7TAvd7ysVHyJutgQWZspV5DR9GLrkrdL0Y_aem_KqGYdF9ou7GRsZ9RsH6ybg

